
Town of New Baltimore  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

PROPOSED LOCAL LAWS 4 AND 5 OF 2008 
REVISIONS TO ZONING ORDINANCE AND SUBDIVISION REGULATIONS 

The New Baltimore Town Board will be holding public hearings on the proposed local laws to enact 
the revisions to the Zoning Ordinance and Zoning Map (proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2008) and the 
revised Subdivision Regulations (proposed Local Law No. 5 of 2008) for the Town of New Baltimore. 
 
These public hearings are scheduled on Monday, November 3, 2008 and Wednesday, November 5, 
2008 at the New Baltimore Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, with the public hearing on 
the proposed Local Law No. 5 (revised Subdivision Regulations) beginning at 7:00 p.m. and the 
hearing on the proposed Local Law No. 4 (revisions to the Zoning Ordinance and Zoning Map) 
immediately following at 7:30 pm or the end of the prior public hearing, whichever is later.   Members 
of the public who wish to speak regarding these proposed Local Laws will be able to do so at this 
time. 
 
Copies of the proposed Local Laws are available for review on the internet at 
www.townofnewbaltimore.org/locallaws4and5.html or the New Baltimore Town Hall (limit of 1 
printed copy per person, please).   
 
Any questions regarding these proposed Local Laws may be directed to David Louis, Town 
Supervisor, at 756-9550 or by email to supervisor@townofnewbaltimore.org  

http://www.townofnewbaltimore.org/locallaws4and5.html

